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Observance of Christian holidays on the dates of university examinations.

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] In the context of Benha University's preparations for the second semester, Dr. Hussein Al-Magraby, Vice President for Education and Students Affairs, stressed the importance of completing all the procedures required to hold the examinations and adhere to the schedules of the exams announced, in particular the dates of attendance and departure for students and adherence to the time frame provided by the Supreme Council of Universities During the period from 01/06/2019 to 20/06/2019. According to the circumstances of each college, noting the need to observe the festivals of the Christian brothers, with the need to emphasize the commitment to observation and control, in addition to the emphasis on not allowing students to enter the mobiles inside the committees and alert students not to use colored pens or write any signs or signs of the answer.
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